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STAFF 



 

 
Little Village staff recognized Breast Cancer  

Awareness Month and showed solidarity with 
those affected by breast cancer by wearing pink. 

 

Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook and Instagram 

and check out our website at www.littlevillage.org 



Room 223 learns about fire safety! Teacher Jen Finley and the children got to explore a fire truck, dress 
like a fire fighter and even spray out a fire with a hose and fire hydrant!  

Fire Safety Training in Room 223  



 

 



 

Cooking Fun in Room 20! 

Hats off to the Chefs of Room 20! This month Teacher Shauna Molloy-Meehan 

and the students worked on following directions to create apple pie roll ups, 

pumpkin dough, and pumpkin pie pudding!  



 



 

An Apple a Day in Room 13 

Teacher Marissa Schiavone and the students in Room 13 learned all about apples! They learned how 

apples grow on trees, the life cycle of an apple and the different characteristics of an apple. The chil-

dren went apple picking, made apple play dough bobbed for apples and made volcano apples and 

watched them “explode”. They had a great time learning! 



 

Fire Truck Visit 
Thank you to the North Massapequa Fire Department for visiting Little Village and entertaining and 

educating our students! 





 

 

The Pumpkin Patch 



 

 
 

Our Special Olympics 



 

 
 

Our Special Olympics 



 

Pumpkin Picking in Room 63 

Teacher Gianna Wheeler  
and the children in Room 

63 loved getting to go 
pumpkin picking on the 

great lawn! 


